
October 2023 – WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

Oakridge Middle School Parent Teacher Organization

www.oakridgepto.com

The PTO has a website for all major school PTO activities. Shop spirit 
wear and more.

Email: oakridgemiddlepto@gmail.com

Facebook / Instagram @oakridgemiddlepto

• Volunteers – Volunteer needs are listed on the PTO website / Volunteer Page. We need help for 
upcoming Bash events, Holiday House, Giving Tree Committee and Classroom Teacher helpers.

• Spirit Wear Shop is Open during lunch every other Friday (check calendar on website). You can order 
online and your order will be delivered to your student during school.

• Business Sponsors – We have had a successful fall campaign for banner sales and we are still accepting 
banner orders. Business sponsorship opportunities also include supporting our silent auction event 
coming soon. Reach out to PTO to learn more or visit our website.

• Silent Auction - Our silent auction will take place online Nov 8-10 with a family bingo night to wrap up 
the silent auction on Nov 10th. We will have food trucks and fun prizes for bingo night. We are looking for 
donations as well. Please contact PTO if you would like to donate a gift basket or gift cards.

• October Bash Oct 20th– $5 entry with signed waiver; tickets on sale in the courtyard on Oct 19 – 20th. 
Funds to support 7th grade.

• Spirit Nights coming up! Support OMS; November 9 – Crisp and Green

• Parent Coffee for OMS – coming soon

THANK YOU TO OUR BUSINESS 
SPONSORS!

http://www.oakridgepto.com/

